ALPINE MASTER GARDENER ASSOCIATION 

   MINUTES OF August 25, 2010
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Meeting and tour at the home of Chris and Jeff Cook

Meeting Called to Order: by Annette Yasin shortly after 7:00 p.m.

Secretary’s Report:   Minutes of the July 28, 2010 meeting, taken by Karen Blewett, were mailed and 
e-mailed to members.  Approval will be asked at the Sept meeting
Treasurer’s Report: Report to be given at the September meeting
Committee Reports/Chairpersons:
1) Events Committee/Ruth Doss:   Ruth Doss reported that we have 13 vendors, 22 sponsors and 70 registrations for the Fall Extravaganza.  Publicity is being sent by Susan Dengler to local papers and calendars,  Flyers have been posted in local business and surrounding towns.  A reminder was given to our members to register themselves as well as friends ASAP.
2) Monthly Mting Co/ Annette for Karen Blewett    

   
 Sept. 22nd:  
Held at the UWB.  Annette Yasin – Huntington Botanical





           
Gardens – CA


 Oct. 27th:
Held at UWB.  Wanette Cook is our speaker.


 Dec 1st:
Christmas Party - TBA

3) Ed Committee/Annette Yasin:     

 a)  Plant labels – Many thanks to Brian Brandenburg for making 125 metal garden label stakes.  Request now for the Gardens to submit a list of labels they want made.

 b)  Wisewomen update – No problems or update


 c)  Thunder Over Waters is Sept 5th.  Michelle Lennox explained the proposed float 


décor (Step Into My Garden). A  sign-up sheet was passed around for  help to 


build the float the week of Aug 30.  Ruth has a table reserved for AMGA in the 


craft area.


 d)  Otsego County Fair– Annette reminded the people who signed up to 




man the exhibit in the Commercial Building Aug 25 – Aug 28.
Old Business:   
a) Jeanne Freymuth brought the iris order for pick-up.

b) Demo Gardens:



Betty will be at the Herb Garden on the first & third Wednesdays after 5:00 p.m. Mostly 


weeding and mulching to be done



Annette/Carol B. will be at the Friendship Garden on  the first Tuesday of the month in 


the morning at 9:00 a.m. and the third Tuesday in the eve at 5:30 p.m.  A Crab 


tree, “Summer Wine” Nine Bark and several new Coneflowers have been 



planted and doing well.



Jeanne is working on the Humming bird Garden.  Call her if you can help.  She is 



looking for flowers to help fill this garden.  Soil amending, mulching, new 




plants and fencing are a goal




Respectfully submitted,



Annette Yasin, President for Karen E Blewett, Secretary
